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Andrea Gyger

From: David Margrave 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 12:33 PM
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Written comments: Notary Rules - 11/16/20 hearing

I OPPOSE THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE NOTARY RULES. 
 

 

Please note our new address, below. 

Best regards,  

David Margrave  
 
David J. Margrave, P.C. 

  
320 So. Cascade Ave., First Floor 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
(719) 227-7500 Office Telephone 
SpringsLaw.net 

  

       This message may be confidential and protected by the attorney-client privilege and other legal restrictions. 
Email is inherently vulnerable to interception and disclosure.  To preserve confidentiality, clients should not use 
employer email accounts or accounts shared with others.  See your fee agreement for more information.  If this 
message is not addressed to you, then you are prohibited from using, copying or distributing any part of this 
message and any attached file(s).  If you received this message in error, please destroy any digital or hard copies 
of it and notify the sender immediately.  Thank you in advance. 

  
 

 




